

Name:

Vocabulary:

Class: S5 ...

Reading:

Tel: 034 200 9294



Mini Test:

Ngày GV giao bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

Ngày HS nộp bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

GLOBAL ENGLISH 5

Unit 2 - Food and Health - Vocabulary Revision & Presentation

A. Extra vocabulary (Từ vựng mở rộng)

No.	Words	Meanings	No.	Words	Meanings
1	poor (adj)	nghèo	8	local (n)	địa phương
2	programme (n)	chương trình	9	add (v)	thêm vào
3	waitress (n)	nữ hầu bàn	10	look after (v)	chăm sóc
4	kinds (n)	loại	11	understand (v)	hiểu
5	cabbage (n)	bắp cải	12	digestion (n)	tiêu hóa
6	components (n)	thành phần	13	constipation (n)	táo bón
7	processed (adj)	đã qua xử lý	14	essential (adj)	cần thiết

Note: v = verb: động từ; n = noun: danh từ; adj = adjective: tính từ

B. Homework

I. Make the sentences with your own ideas (Con hãy viết từ dựa trên từ vựng cho sẵn)

0. diet → I decided to follow a healthy diet that includes more fruits.
1. grain → _____
2. nuts → _____
3. dairy products → _____
4. protein → _____
5. calcium → _____

II. Underline the error in the following sentences and correct it (Tìm lỗi sai trong những câu dưới và viết lại câu cho chính xác)

0. She has a soar throat and a cough.
_____ She has a sore throat and a cough. _____
1. I have a bad cole.

2. He is suffering from a feeever.

3. My stomache is hurting a lot.

4. They both have a headake and a fever.

5. The boys are having an earach.

III. Circle the modal verbs to fill in the blank (Con hãy khoanh động từ khuyết thiếu để điền vào trong chỗ trống)

0. You (need / needn't) _____ to wake up early for school tomorrow.
1. You (should / shouldn't) _____ eat too much candy; it's bad for your teeth.
2. You (must / mustn't) _____ do your homework before watching TV.
3. You (need / needn't) _____ to bring a jacket; it's warm outside.
4. You (should / shouldn't) _____ listen carefully in class.
5. You (must / mustn't) _____ run in the hallways. It's dangerous.

IV. Read and choose the suitable answer to fill in the blank (Con hãy đọc và chọn các từ phù hợp để điền vào chỗ trống)

During the school field trip, the teacher asked if (0)_____ had any questions about the museum. (1)_____ raised their hand, but Sarah was too shy to ask. Tom, on the other hand, was curious and wanted to know (2)_____ about the ancient artifacts. As the tour guide explained the exhibits, (3)_____ listened carefully. The guide then pointed to an old object and said, "This is (4)_____ really special!" The guide finished the tour by saying, "If (5)_____ has more questions, feel free to ask."

- | | | | |
|----|--------------|------------------|-------------|
| 0. | A. someone | <u>B. anyone</u> | C. everyone |
| 1. | A. Anyone | B. Someone | C. No one |
| 2. | A. something | B. anything | C. nothing |
| 3. | A. everyone | B. no one | C. anyone |
| 4. | A. something | B. anything | C. nothing |
| 5. | A. no one | B. everyone | C. anyone |



Reading

Test 4

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Giving food to poor people

Katie Stagliano was only twelve when she thought of a way to help give food to poor people in her city. Katie had been watching a cooking programme with her mum who works as a waitress in a restaurant. On the programme they were making soups out of different kinds of vegetables and they were showing people how to make lots of food cheaply.



Cabbage was one of the vegetables that they used and so Katie started to grow some. She grew a ten-kilo cabbage in her garden. That cabbage was big enough to make food for 275 people at her local soup cafe where people who are hungry can go and get free food.

Katie said, "When I saw how many hungry people had soup from my cabbage I thought that it doesn't have to be difficult or expensive to help people".

Katie adds, "It also gave me the idea for my business, *Katie's Gardens*, which builds vegetable gardens so that food can be grown and given to the poor. We don't make any money but everyone working with us takes food for free. We grow lots of fruit and vegetables and take them to places all over the city."

Katie says that she wants to ask people to open more of these gardens all over the country. "I want them to be looked after by young people like myself. Then they will understand how important it is to help other people."

14. Where did Katie get the idea to help people from?

- A. the TV
- B. her mum
- C. a restaurant

15. Katie gives food to people who come

- A. to her kitchen.
- B. to her garden.
- C. to a cafe.

16. Katie said that she understood

- A. how to make difficult meals for people.
- B. how to get free food for her family.
- C. how she could easily make someone's life better.

17. What does Katie say about her business?

- A. She is making lots of money.
- B. The workers get paid with food.
- C. She grows all the food by herself.

18. What is Katie hoping to do in the future?

- A. get other people to do what she is doing
- B. grow food in her neighbour's garden
- C. start a business that sells food to shops